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Decision: 2016 Ridership Update 

Meeting Date:  March 23, 2016 

The Board approved the recommendation in the staff report as follows: 

“It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Receive the report for information. 

2. Note the management actions that have been taken, and that are being considered, in order 
to mitigate current negative ridership trends and the resultant negative impact on the 2016 
TTC Operating Budget”. 

The Board also adopted the following Member motions: 

1. That TTC staff report back to the Commission by the third quarter of 2016 with a 
development plan for a comprehensive multi-year strategy to address current 
ridership stagnation and to achieve a steady rate of ridership growth annually 
thereafter. 

2. Request that staff provide a further update on 2016 ridership at the June 2016 
meeting of the TTC Board. 




